
MARCH SCRIPTURE MEMORIZATION: Luke 19:10 “The Son of Man came to seek and to save 
the lost.” 

MISSIONARY CONFERENCE | MARCH 11–19 
Our 87th Missionary Conference has begun! The theme is "From Everywhere, to 
Everywhere".  We will focus on learning what God is doing around the world through the Gospel 
and ways you can be involved in reaching others for Christ locally, regionally, nationally, and 
globally.  A full schedule, can be found at auc.org/missionaryconference. 
 
You can financially help by contributing to the cost of the conference – either online or use the 
multi-purpose envelopes in the pews and designate “Missionary Conference”. 
 
NEW MEMBERS CLASS |  SUNDAY, MARCH 26 | 11:15AM-3:30PM 
Considering finding out more about Aldan Union Church or considering joining the church 
family? Join us for our 1 DAY Membership event on Sunday March 26.  Pastor Joe will share 
various doctrines, practices, and functions of the church that are helpful to know before applying 
for membership. Lunch will be provided. You can sign up through the ChurchCenter or call the 
church office. Also, let us know if you would need nursery care during the event.  
 
GRIEFSHARE MINISTRY 
Our GriefShare Ministry provides grief recovery support to anyone who has suffered the loss of a 
loved one. The program consists of fourteen sessions on the 1st and 3rd Saturdays of each 
month from 1-3 pm in the Chapel. We are here to listen to how you are dealing with your loss 
and to provide prayer and support. The workbook is $15.00 and can be purchased through the 
GriefShare website or from us. If you cannot afford a workbook, a scholarship is available.  Please 
register at https://www.griefshare.org/groups/156692. Feel free to bring someone with you who 
is also suffering.  Contact a Group Leader at griefshare@auc.org or 610-259-8010. 
 
DEDICATION OF CHILDREN 
If you would like to have your child dedicated during the April 2 service, please call or email the 
church office and let us know. 
 

 
 

AUC CONNECT 
THE WEEK OF MARCH 12, 2023 

MISSIONARIES OF THE WEEK 
 
ARLENE CHEYNEY 
Arlene and her husband, Ray, served with Village Missions for 38 years. Arlene has always 
loved serving the Lord. The Lord has brought many joy-filled moments here at PRC recently 
– visits from Lynn, Ron, and Carol visit from sister Phyllis' son and wife, strength for working 
at Resale 12 hours per week, beautiful concerts, participation in a handmade card class, 
piano playing at many services.  Most importantly, fellowshipping with many on 
campus.  The Lord is good; I'm so blessed that He led us here.  It's such a friendly place with 
new ones moving in constantly if I could only remember names! Thank you for standing 
behind us with your prayers and giving all these years. The Lord bless you. You may send a 
word of encouragement to Arlene at raccoprc@gmail.com  

 

 

 

To learn more about the 50+ missionaries we support, check out our Missionary Wall 
located in the hallway between the Sanctuary and the Gym.  

GENERAL ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

Please take a moment to ‘Check In’ to the morning worship service and Bible 
School either through the Church Center App or at the Welcome Center. You can 
also submit donations to the church through the Church Center App. If you need 

help visit the Welcome Center in the Foyer. 

MINISTRY HIGHLIGHT 
 

ALDANCARE 
 
Aldancare Ministry is available to help with basic needs to those going through a temporary 
financial crisis.  Aldancare also encompasses our Food Pantry, which is now open a few 
times a month for shopping.  We encourage you or someone you may know to reach out to 
the church office at 610.259.8010 and leave a message in the Relief Line voice 
mailbox.  ALL INFORMATION IS CONFIDENTIAL.  An application is necessary for financial 
help but no information is needed to shop at the food pantry.  As brothers and sisters in 
Christ, it is our privilege to serve you.  We look forward to lending a helping hand. 

https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fauc.org%2Fmissionaryconference&data=05%7C01%7Cjudi.troutman%40aimint.org%7Cad20db00cc6f4a2185d108db03d771d5%7C8ced35cf244043a3ab8a64f2da4f9a35%7C0%7C0%7C638107996089503470%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3
https://www.griefshare.org/groups/156692
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SMALL GROUPS 
God has created us to be a body, discipling one another, bearing each other’s burdens and 
“spurring each other on toward love and good deeds”. A small group provides an opportunity to 
take this to a much deeper level than can happen on a Sunday morning. Through friendship, 
prayer and study of the Word small groups can be essential for spiritual growth. Sign up to join a 
small group today at the table in the gym or through the church center app.  
 
MEN’S MINISTRY 

TUESDAY MORNING BIBLE STUDY | 6:30-7:30AM | CHAPEL 
Our teacher for this week is David Walton. Coffee is provided. 
 
MAN UP | SATURDAYS | 9-11AM | CHAPEL 
Man Up is a group of men that meet each Saturday morning to discuss various subjects relating to 
sermons, book studies, videos, etc.  
 
WOMEN’S MINISTRY 

MOMS IN PRAYER 
Moms in Prayer will meet on the 1st and 3rd Monday nights of February and March in the Chapel 
from 7-8:30 PM. We would love to have any mom, grandmom, aunt, etc. join us. Please contact 
Lysa Burton at rlrsburton@verizon.net or 484-995-5165 and let her know you will be joining. 
 
JUST US GIRLS | MARCH 24 | 7-9PM | GYM  
Join us for a fun, fellowship rich evening with other girls high school age and up. We will have a 
surprise activity and will also be filling eggs for the kids Easter egg hunt. Please bring individually 
wrapped candies or treats, we will supply the eggs! Any questions contact Loretta Stott or Pennie 
Lochmoeller. 
 
STUDENT MINISTRY 
AUC STUDENTS BOWLING | MARCH 18 | 6PM | $10 
Come bowling with us at Sproul Lanes! It'll be $10 for lane, shoe rental and gas. You may bring 
extra money for the arcade & Dairy Queen. We'll meet at the church at 6PM.  Please sign up by 
3/13 so we can reserve lanes. Sign up online through ChurchCenter.  
 
AUC STUDENTS PIZZA & GAMES | MARCH 31 | 6PM  
Come play games, hang out, and eat pizza with us! We'll meet at the Tysons! If you're interested in 
coming, please contact the church office or Christy Bickford for the address.  

 
 
 
 

CHILD EVANGELISM FELLOWSHIP - GOOD NEWS CAMPAIGN 
CEF is conducting a campaign from March 1-31 to raise awareness of the ministry and funds 
needed to continue reaching boys and girls throughout Delaware County with the gospel of Jesus 
Christ. To donate online, visit www.cefdelco.com and click on the Good News Campaign button or 
pick up a flyer and donation envelope and mail your gift to the CEF office.  
 
FOOD PANTRY HOURS 
The Food Pantry will be open Monday March 13 from 6:45-7:45PM, Tuesday March 21 from 6:45-
7:45PM and Sunday March 26 from 12-1PM. 
 
There's been an increase in the number of people using our food pantry!  Thank you to our 
congregation for continually supporting the pantry with donations.  Consistent donations of items 
such as regular sized shampoos and conditioners, laundry detergent, full sized toothpaste, cans of 
tuna and shelf stable milk are needed, along with canned & boxed foods.  
 
ELDER SHEPHERDING GROUPS 
The Elders want to be a blessing to their sheep. This list provides the opportunity for all in our 
church family to have a shepherd. If you are not a member or are new to AUC, we may not 
have your full contact information, please make sure your contact information is up to date in 
Church Center or contact the church office.  Also, make a note of who your shepherd is. You 
are free to connect with him via his contact information in the AUC Directory.  
 
 

Family Last Name Beginning Shepherd E-mail 

Aa-Bre Larry Belluscio aug19@aol.com 

Brf-Co Bill Williamson billwilliamson5@comcast.net  

Cp-Ec Rob Burton rburton@cbiz.com 

Ed-Gq Dave Gingrich dmgingrich@aol.com 

Gr-Ho Ed Lochmoeller edsmail61@gmail.com 

Hp-Kik Dan Hegman danheg@comcast.net 

Kil-Lon Scott Lowery slowery028@gmail.com 

Loo-Mo Chuck Young cyoung@dccs.org 

Mp-Pa Bill Pentecost wpentec@hotmail.com 

Pb-Ril Lynn Mungen yeadonl@aol.com 

Rim-Si Steve Muir themuirs80@comcast.net 

Sj-Tz John Sykes sykfam1@yahoo.com 

Ua-Zz Joe Nath jwnath@aol.com 
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